
From: Elsen, Nikki
To: "garrett.stolt@gmail.com"
Subject: Dublin - Paid Invoice
Date: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 2:53:08 PM
Attachments: Dublin Paid Invoice.pdf

Garrett,
 
Attached is the invoice showing payment for the Expansion and Special Event Outdoor
 Cabaret applications. 
 
We would recommend someone be present at the Judiciary & Administration Committee
 meeting on Tuesday, June 30th.  The meeting is at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of City
 Hall.
 
A notice of the cabaret will be sent to neighbors within 1,000 feet of Dublin so there may be
 people present with questions, comments or concerns.
 
The Council will have final say at their meeting on Thursday, July 9th but there is no public
 comment at that meeting.
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
_______________________
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
City of La Crosse (Population 52,018)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org
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